
 
To help our young people, we must listen them!



A panel including student speakers, school and community leaders,

and mental health professionals from across Kane County will
discuss the current state of youth mental health.



 Please join us VIRTUALLY on Thursday, February 9th, 2023 from 12pm-1pm as we
come together to show Kane County High School Students that they are valued

and their contributions matter. 
*Interpretation to Spanish provided






The 4th annual 

Youth Voices Forum on Mental Health 
Public Panel


Mental Health in Times of Change 

The Kane County System of Care and the 
Kane County Regional Office of Education Present:

Target Audience: School Administrators, School Staff, Community
Leaders, Mental Health Professionals, & Parents and Caregivers

 

Registration is required with link or QR code:

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwtcOmqrz4tGtBobWfchOfkBcDbEXVjP-KN



Contact Maria Leon with questions
leonmaria@co.kane.il.us

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwtcOmqrz4tGtBobWfchOfkBcDbEXVjP-KN

